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Student Shout Outs

GCS would like to
congratulate the following
students on their
outstanding
accomplishments. These
students are great roles
model in our community
and school. We are so
proud!

Caylee Dorval: won the
grand prize scholarship of
$4000 from the
Agriculture Student
Scholarship. Caylee
created a video “Our
Food Has a Story”
detailing raising cattle, and
bringing meat the kitchen
able. You can watch her
video. on youtube!

Riley Heyden: was
awarded the Major
General W. A. Howard
award for achieving Top
Cadet in Saskatchewan;
once achieving this status
the top cadet from each
province/ territory are
forwarded on to the
national level of this
competition and Riley was
also very close to
achieving the national
version of this award.
Riley has been selected
and accepted 2 6 week
summer camp called
Maple Leaf Exchange

... where he will spend time

in the United Kingdom
developing leadership
skills, participating in
obstacle courses, precision
shooting and visits to
cultural and historical sites
in England, Scotland,
Wales and Notthern
Ireland. Riley was
promoted to the rank of
Master Warrant Officer.
Riley has been selected as
an alternate for a 10 day
regional expedition in
Kananaskis in May for a
mountain biking and
caving expedition.
Connor Heyden: has
been selected, and
accepted a 3 week basic
expedition summer camp

n Vernon BC.

Sarah Glass & Savana
Parks: were promoted to
the rank of Corporal in
army Cadets.

Marissa Pilat: was
chosen by the adjudication
team to be awarded one
of the 20 Prince of Wales
& Duchess of Cornwall
Scholarships ($500).
Apptrenticeship
Students: Matthew
Sacrey, Riley Heyden,
Grayson Morozowski, &
Michael Barbondy
successfully completed
their 100 hours at L&M
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Mill. They wete
apprenticing under the
Miltwright.

Agticulture
Technology Students:
Russell Hicks, Wade
Davies, & Jackson
Pylypow have been
working along side heavy
duty mechanics at
Patterson’s Ag &
Moody’s equipment in
North Battleford. AL
three boys will be
wrapping up their course
before seeding begins.
Please read more student
success stories found in
the drama, and
badminton articles*

Jessica LaClare
Meagan Mannix
Heather Morozowski
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Bleacher Fundraising

WOWI Thank you to
everyone who supported our
recent bleacher fundtaiser.
We are fundraising to
purchase bleachers for the
gym. These bleachers will be
very useful for many
upcoming events in the gym.
Thank you to evetyone who:
donated to the silent auction,
bid on silent auction items,

was the winning bid on
silent auction items,
donated hams and turkeys
for the bingo, and came to
the bingo. The silent
auction and bingo were
both a huge success and we
couldn’t have done it
without you! The silent
auction brought in
$2648.50 and the bingo

Administration News

Glaslyn would like to
permanently welcome Mr.
Edmonds to our teaching
staff. We wish Mrs.
Silkenka all the best raising
her family, and building her
business! In addition, Ms.
Mannix will be returning to
the classroom fulltime,
leaving admintstration, Mrs.

Hicks has been appointed

brought in §1327.80 fora
grand total of $3976.30.
Our goal for the bleachers
is $6000 but this was a great
start! Thanks so much to
everyone for your supportl

and is doing 4 great job

the new Vice Principal. Our thus far. As well, we have

school welcomes young
professionals as they
progress through their
internship. This spring we
have an extra admin
assistant, Shayla Landrie.
Shayla is completing her
practicum at our school

Attendance Matters!

Attendance at school
matters no matter what
grade a child is in. At GCS
we are trying to

encourage kids to come to
school regularly and on
time. Each week that has

perfect attendance, no lates

or not leaving early, they
will be entered into a draw
for a $10 gift card. There
will be 5 draws for K-6 and
5 draws for Grade 7-12
each month.
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a student teacher, Jillian
Jaeb, who will be working
alongside Mrs. IC. Macnab
for two weeks in May.
GCS is grateful for the
extra hands, new faces,
and a fresh outlook on
education!

Thank you for your support
in encouraging student to
attend school regulatly.
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Music Festival Newsletier

A big congratulations to
our GCS school chair!
They competed. at the
28th Annual Spiritwood
Music Festival in both
choral singing and choral
Speech Arts Classes;
receiving first place in
their singing class and
very high marks in their

choral speech class.
Jasmin Wood, Raleigh
Davis, Shae Lovberg,
Ashlyn Booy, Langston
Davies and Blake Lovberg
represented our school
with pride and class.
Another huge
congratulations to Jasmin
Wood, Shelby Booy,

Glaslyn Sr. Drama

Glaslyn Sr. Drama was
proud to present,
"MmmBeth", a come-

dy by Allison Williams,
at Drama Festival in St.
Walburg in April. Not

only did they win the
entire crowd over with
their hilarious antics,
they also took home
some hardware (BEST
TECHNICAL

CREW), and acting

Senior Badminton

This year cur team
consisted of Jackson
Pylypow and Walker Maess
playing boys singles, Katina
Crook and Kayla Willumeit
playing gitls singles, Boston
Pylypow and Russell Hicks
boys doubles, Grayson .
Morozowski and Marshal
Wood boys doubles, Caylee
Dorval and Skye Landrie

Jr. Badminton

This badminton seems to
go by in a blink of an eye!
We had a great, short
season. Keiana Whitford
and Austyn Durocher,
Mixed Doubles, who

gitls doubles, Kelsi
Morozowski and Shakira

Reichert girls doubles,

Shelbie Ryder and Damian
Nichols mixed doubles, and
Wade Davies and Shelbie
Halliwell mixed doubles. We
had a short but successful
season. At Conferences
Jackson won gold, Shelbie
and Damian won gold,

placed 3rd at Conferences.
Congratulations to
Mykayla Pylypow for
winning Gold in Girls
Singles at Conferences.
Unfortunately, she was
unable to attend districts,

Raleigh Davies and
Langston in Solo Piano,
Voice and Speech Atis
classes. They received first
places in their respective
classes and also received
many scholarships and
awards.

awards {Marissa Pilat
and Skye Landrie}.
Way to go, GCS!

-Mel Wells and Ed-
ward Edmonds

Caylee and Skye won gold,
Russell and Boston placed
third and Walker placed
third. Jackson, Caylee, Skye,
Damian and Shelbie all went
to Lloydmunster for
Districts. Damian and
Shelbie placed third there. It
was 2 great season with lots
of success.

but Jaden Reichert, who
placed 4th place at
Conferences, represented
GCS and NWSD at
districts. Jaden placed 3rd
in the round tobin pool.
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Library News

Thank you to all the
families who shopped at
our Usbotne book fair on
April 9 & 10! We were able
to purchase $266 worth of
books for our library with
our book fair profits.

Another big thank you to
Chrissy Weber, the librarian
at Edam school, for co-
hosting the fair. Chrissy is
an Usborne sales person
and can help you out with
book ordets at other times

as well, Contact her at 306-
531-9891 {phone ot text)
after school houts, or on
weekends and school

‘holidays, ot email her at

raisingreadetswithchrissy(@

" gmail.com.

We would also like to
extend an invitation to
parents to visit the library
immediately after school if
you'd like to browse the
shelves with your child(ren)
to help them select books

Summer Reading Program

We are very excited to be
offering the Summer
Reading Program once
again in July and August.
For six weeks throughout
the summer, students will
have the opportunity to
come to the school for one
hour a week to do some
summer themed activities.
Each day will have 2
specific theme. We will
have books to read and
activities to go with that
book and the specific
theme for that day.

The GCS Summer Reading
Program will be
Wednesday's from
10:30am — 11:30am for 6
weeks starting on July 10
and the last day will be
August 14, Itis a drop in
basis; students do not need
to attend all days.
Whichever ones they are

able to come to is great!
When students artive for
the Summer Reading Days,
we ask that they meet
outside the main entrance
of the school. Each student
will go home with a book
and a prize each day that
they come to the summer
reading program! We will
also be serving snacks each
day.

All students in grades K-6
will be given their first
Ticket to Fly in their report
cards in June. Students will
bring this ticket with them
when they come to-the
Summer Reading Program
and this will enter them in a
draw for that day. Each day
students come they will be
given a new “Ticket to
Fly”. Thete are also going
to be “Flying in from the
Public Library” tickets that

or make a want-to-read list.
We are

here most school days until
3:40pm and you can call
ahead to make sure.

Happy spring! and Happy
reading]

Laurie Dmytryshyn

Ruth Phillips

can be picked up each time
you visit the Glaslyn Public
Library. Students can bring
these tickets with them to
the Summer Reading
Program and this will enter
them in a separate draw.
Students entering
Kindergarten in the
September are also
welcome to join us.

Our goals of the GCS

. Summer Reading Program

are to promote reading,
instill the love of reading
throughout the community
of Glaslyn and to help
ptevent the summer
reading slide. We are very
excited to continuing with
this program and look
forward to enhancing
children reading
throughout the summer.




Glaslyn Central School

Box 370
Glaslyn, SK
S0M 0Y0
306-342-2114

I —
We're on the Webl!

www.edline.net/pages/glaslyn

Like us on Facebook!
Search Glasiyn Central School

Clean water can lift a community out of poverty by opening access to education and epportunity, reducing illnesses and

improving food security.

On Wednesday May 15, joint us for WE walk for Water.

Walk, fundraise and donate to improve access to clean water for all.

Notes & pledge forms sent home with the youngest in the family on May 1 2019
JOIN THE GCS WE GROUP IN HITTING OUR GOAL OF $500.001

$25.00 = 1 PERSON RECEIVING CLEAN DRINKING WATER FOR LIFE!!
$500.00 EQUALS 2 FAMILIES OF 10 HAVING CLEAN DRINKING WATER FOR LIFE OR 20 INDIVIDUALS!

JOIN US IN MAKING A DIFFERENCE!

GCS students will start the walk from the school at 12:30-1 on a route around town. Pledge forms and any money raised will

be due that day.

**Please make cheques payable to “WE CHARITY "**

Glaslyn Sr. Drama

Track and Field is underway, despite
being off to a bit of a cold start with
this crazy weather! We are fortunate
enough to have a few coaches on our
team this year: Mrs. K. Macnab
(Running events), Ms. Hamm(Team
coordination and technique), Carolanne
Pylypow (Jumping), Jessie Delaney
(Shotput), and Becky Lins

(Javelin). We have had a few condi-
tioning practices and are working on
building strength, and learning/
improving our technique. Some of out
midget, juniot, and senior athletes are

Thank-you for your support!!
Glaslyn Central School WE Group

headed to Lloydminster this week-
end to attend a meet at their su-
petb facility, from there our whole
team will be attending the meet in
Edam on May 22 and 23. Athletes
who qualify to move on to districts
will compete in Lloydminster on
May 28 and 29, and anyone who
finishes in the top two of their
event can move on to provin-
cials! Track and Field Provincials
are going to be held in Moose Jaw
this year on June 7 and 8. Qur
whole-team conditioning practices

are Tuesdays and Thursdays after
school and then athletes can coordi-
nate with their individual event
coaches to fit in additional practices
throughout the week. On behalf of
all of the coaches, we look forward
to an exciting and rewarding track
season! '
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Presentation

15

Walk for
Water 12:30
-Ipm

20

No School-
Victoria
Day

22

Trock & Field
Hurdles,
3000m

23

Track &
Field
Edam

24

Elementary
Awards

27
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Lloyd

29

District
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Lloyd

30

Grade 6/7
Camping

31

Grade 6/7
Camping
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New K’s Meet
The Teacher

Slo pitch BBQ
against Grads
4dpm

5

Medstead
Track &
Field

7

Grade 5 Field
Trip

10

12

Elemeniary
Track &
Field Day

14

Graduation 5pm

17

Grb5/6/7
Swimming

PM NB

18

Awards Day—
Cooktes &
Coffee

19

HS Day in
The Park
PM

21

Final
Exams

24

25
Final

Exams

Elementary
Afternoon in
The Park

26

Final
Exams

Last Day
Of School

28

Have a
Great
Summer!




GLASLYN CENTRAL SCHOOL WOULD LIKE TO

INVITE PARENTS AND FAMILIES TO:

The TD Canadian Children's Book Week

Kindergarten to Grade 7
At Glaslyn Central Schooll
In The Gym
Friday, May 10, 2019
10:00AM

Sara brings 24 years of teaching experience to her presentations. She uses her
experience working with children to keep her school presentations engaging and age-
appropriate. Sara knows the challenges students and teachers face when writing in the
classroom. Students leave her presentations with story ideas they are excited to write.

Sara Leach is an award-winning author of books for children. Her newest book, Penguin Days,
llustrated by Rebecca Bender, is the sequel to Siug Days, which received an Honorable
Mention in the Foreword INDIES Book Awards for Juvenile Fiction and was nominated for the
Chocolate Lily Book Award. Her middle grade novel Count Me In has been translated into four
languages, and won the Red Cedar Book Award.

Sara has been an elementary school teacher-librarian and classroom teacher for over twenty
years. She is a frequent presenter at elementary schools and public libraries, both in person and
through Skype.

Storyteller Sara Leach will be here to capture your imaginations
children and adult alike.




Attention ' {
Glaslyn Kindergarten Students |

for the o q
2019/2020 School Year g

_&_ You are invited

toa
Morning in S8
Kindergarten -

Full of crafts, games, play
~and more fun activities!

Monday June, 3rd
9:00 am to 11:45 am
To confirm you place
or for more information,
call Glaslyn School
306-342-2114
» Parents can return to the school for an information session at
11:15.
« Events will be hosted by current kindergarten students who

will act as kindergarten ambassadors for the morning.
» New students must be 5 years old by December 31st, 2019.




